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Almonds 
 

The Almond Board of California released their March 2015 Almond Industry Position Report Friday 
evening 10th April with shipments of 190.1 million lbs, a 25.7% increase over last year’s 151.3 
million lbs. Shipments were significantly higher than anyone had expected. With most Buyers, 
Traders and even the Californian Packers extremely surprised by this incredible shipment number, 
it has resulted in almond prices increasing by around $270 per tonne.  
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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